
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week… 

The Millfield fairies have been busy! The 

children have loved writing messages to the 

fairies, building fairy castles, making fairy 

wands and building stories in our fairy 

garden. They have enjoyed looking for clues 

to find out about the fairies and have even 

become members of the fairy finders society! 

The children have been particularly helpful in 

finding out what could have happened to 

what we think might be a ‘dead’ fairy. The 

investigation is ongoing! 

 
 

What we will be looking at 

next week…  

As the children have been very interested 

in the tooth fairy we are going to be taking 

a closer look at teeth! We will be talking 

to the children about how to look after 

their teeth, having a go at brushing our 

teeth in school and writing instructions 

about how to do it. We will be using 

disposable dentist’s mirrors to look in our 

mouths and will even have a look at some 

real teeth. In maths we will be using ‘fairy’ 

coins to explore simple addition. Please 

could your child bring their toothbrush to 

school on Wednesday. 

If any of you have any objects or books 

linked to teeth we would love to see 

them.  

 

 

             Parent reminders 

Make sure your child has a named PE kit in 

school every Thursday. 

We hope you are all enjoying finding out 

about your child’s learning on Tapestry. If any 

of you are having any difficulties or have any 

questions please talk to a member of the 

team. 

Stay and Read sessions will continue every 

Tuesday at 2.40pm. Please come along, 

siblings are welcome. 

 

 

The Big Challenge! 

Ask your child to give someone in your 

family clear instructions about how to 

brush their teeth. Encourage your child to 

talk in short clear sentences and use 

words such as first, then, next… You could 

always film your child talking or even ask 

them to write them down. Don’t forget to 

share this with us on Tapestry! 
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